
The GNSS enhancement to Tsunami Early Warning Systems (GeTEWS) Oceania 2024 
Workshop 
 
IUGG support can play an important role in the development of GeTEWS as an enhancement 
to the Pacific Tsunami Warning System in accordance with the IUGG 2015 General Assembly 
Resolution #4. The Pacific Geospatial and Surveying Council (PGSC) is comprised of 
representatives from the sovereign nations of the Oceania region that includes much of the 
central and southern Pacific. The GeTEWS Oceania 2024 workshop will be hosted by the 
PGSC to explore the relevance and benefits of GeTEWS to the multi-national Oceania region. 
The benefits of a regional integrated GeTEWS infrastructure to regional environmental, 
climatic, tectonic and space weather risks will also be explored. The participation of the 
IUGG Commissions and Associations provide important technical and educational resources 
during these discussions as well as much needed support should GeTEWS implementation be 
chosen by the PGSC. We seek these funds to augment travel and lodging to insure maximum 
attendance by representatives and other workshop attendees as well as the publication of a 
workshop report. Additional sources of funds are also being sought. 
 


